
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poinsettia Station Improvements Project Update 
Night Work at Poinsettia Station on Monday, February 10 
 

 
As part of the Poinsettia Station Improvements Project, 
construction crews will pour concrete footings for a final 
segment of intertrack fencing located at the north end of 
Poinsettia Station during the evening of Monday, February 
10, from 9 p.m. – 5 a.m., in the City of Carlsbad. Later in the 
week, crews will work during regular weekday hours (7 a.m. 
– 5 p.m.) to install the remaining segment of fencing. 
 

During these activities, nearby residents can expect 
construction noise and lights, which include Occupational 
Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) required vehicle 
back-up alarms. Residents also can expect to see 
construction equipment and vehicles moving in and out of 
the work areas. Crews will work to minimize noise and all 
other construction-related impacts to surrounding residents.  

 

Please note, construction schedules and activities are 
subject to change. Thank you for your patience during 
construction! 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Si desea obtener información en español por favor comuníquese al (619) 699-1950 o pio@sandag.org. 

 

https://www.osha.gov/laws-regs/regulations/standardnumber/1926/1926.601
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